
From: ICLR 2022 Program Chairs iclr2022pc@gmail.com
Subject: Highlighted Reviewer of ICLR 2022

Date: April 22, 2022 15:06
To: ICLR 2022 PC Chairs iclr2022pc@gmail.com

Bcc: ichigaku.takigawa@riken.jp

Dear reviewer,

Thank you for serving as a reviewer for ICLR 2022. It is our great pleasure to inform you that you have been selected as the
"Highlighted Reviewer of ICLR 2022". 

As a token of appreciation, you will receive a free registration to the conference. You will (or have) receive separate emails from
ICLR virtual conference about the free registration. 

In addition, highlighted reviewers are featured at ICLR website at https://iclr.cc/Conferences/2022/Reviewers. 

We thank you again for your dedicated service for ICLR 2022. Look forward to seeing you in the virtual conference! 

ICLR 2022 Program co-Chairs,
Yejin Choi, Marc Deisenroth, Chelsea Finn, and Yan Liu
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